
 

   
 
 

Good Evening Southern Lehigh Kindergarten Families,  
 
As you know Southern Lehigh is very fortunate to have a Spanish Immersion program beginning 
in Grade 1.  This has been a successful program for over 30 years.  The program in grades 1, 2 
and 3 is located at Liberty Bell Elementary School.  For information on the program you can visit 
the program web page https://www.slsd.org/Page/480 
 
The Spanish Immersion program will be hosting parent information nights on November 17th 
and February 9th from 4-5pm at Liberty Bell Elementary School  
 
One of the requirements to be eligible for the lottery is to attend one of the two parent nights.   
To see the other program requirements, please visit the web page: 
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13089 
 
The Spanish Immersion class is picked with two lotteries in late April.  The first lottery is for 
siblings of current Spanish Immersion students.  The second is for new Spanish Immersion 
families.  In order to be eligible for the lottery a student must be enrolled in the Southern Lehigh 
School District by April 7, 2023 AND complete and submit a commitment agreement, found on 
the web page, by April 13, 2023.   
 
If you are interested in the Spanish Immersion program, please complete the attached form to 
register.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Liberty Bell Elementary school at 610-282-1850.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Brian Mansfield    Shawn McMullen 
Principal     Principal’s Secretary  
Liberty Bell Elementary School   Liberty Bell Elementary School  


